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MEMORANDUM 

 

To:  Members of the Board of Education 

 

From:  Monifa B. McKnight, Superintendent of Schools 

 

Subject: Summer Classes (10-25-2022-01) 

 

 

During the Financial Literacy Recommendation discussion; Mrs. Smondrowski requested 

information regarding summer classes for students following a specific pathway, and if attending 

said classes carries a financial obligation for students.   

 

Response  

 

There will be no cost to students for summer classes next year. All other details are yet  

to be determined.  

 

If you have questions, please contact Ms. Niki T. Hazel, associate superintendent of curriculum 

and instructional programs, Office of the Chief Academic Officer, via email. 

 

MBM:PKM:PAP:NTH:ilg 

 

Copy to: 

   Executive Staff 

   Ms. Webb 
 


